
Review of December 2019 WCCSI Minutes By: Mike Sheehan 

Program Review: 

● December 13th our Holiday Party at Leo’s. Comedians, Food, Drink and Yankee 

Swapping​.  
● January- Mock Bid with Marty and Steve organizing. 
● February- Cannabis Control discussion re: Regulation, Grow Facilities and Retail Shops 

● March- Video Game Development Presentation: What is required to construct a facility 

to teach video game design and production? We have reached out to FW Madigan and 

Becker College for help with this. 
● April- Commercial Building Codes with Patti Sheehan, Town of Shrewsbury 
● May- Air and Water infiltration testing. Build a mock-up at Sterling Concrete inside the 

Aggregate Building and have Marvin Window Demonstrate. 

● Worcester Braveheart’s Baseball Outing. 

● Potential Fall Program- South High School Tour 

Treasurers Report:   ​Our rate of return for our Scholarship Fund has been excellent this year 

and we will discuss our 2020 strategy with our Investment Advisor within the next 2 months. 

Website and Twitter: Mike Helly will maintain the Website and Social Media tasks until 

we find another volunteer to take on Facebook and Twitter. Please forward all information to 

Mike. The BOD Members need to learn how to post content and share pictures. 

Young Professionals: Terri will stay in contact with Young Professionals re: future 

programs and social events. In addition to emails, we promised to personally reach out to those 

who attended YP Night.  

Other Items: ​  Terri suggested that we include all program attendees and not just the BOB 

when we send out the Post Program Questionnaire/ Survey. We all agreed.  

**As always, if you are in search of Learning Units, would like to Network, meet new Friends and just 

sharpen your skills of communication with like-minded people in the construction​ industry, please 

attend our programs and consider joining us. There are many opportunities to get involved.  

 


